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28/08/2023 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Voluntary School Contributions 

Voluntary school contributions are donations made by parents or caregivers to their child's school to provide 
a much-needed source of funding for schools and their programs. This funding can be used to improve 
resources, such as technology and equipment. These contributions are not mandatory and parents or 
caregivers can choose whether or not to donate.  

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic over the past few years, Warrimoo Public School made the decision to 
not ask families for voluntary school contributions based on the financial strain that many families were 
experiencing.  

In consultation with the Warrimoo Parents & Citizens Association, a decision has been made to reintroduce 
voluntary school contributions.  

It is important to note that reintroducing voluntary school contributions should not place a financial burden 
on families who may be struggling due to the pandemic. 

The voluntary school contributions for 2023 have not increased and are as follows: 

1 child – up to $30.00            2 children – up to $40.00           3 or more children – up to $50.00 

While some families may be able to contribute more than others, every donation can make a difference. 

As always, I thank you for your understanding and support of Warrimoo School. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Tony Jeff                                                                                                                                                                                    
Principal 
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